
 

15th February 2022 
 

Governing Council AGM 
 

On Tuesday 1st March at 6.30pm we will be having our annual AGM via Zoom.  All members of the 
school community are encouraged to attend to review progress our school has made during 2021 and to 
hear about the goals for the year ahead. All members of the current Governing Council are required to 
attend. The link for the Zoom meeting is below: 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82860811495?pwd=QlZaWGlqRzBpejdsNnNwcDNWVUVMdz09 
 
Meeting ID: 828 6081 1495 
Passcode: BpYhk4 
 
This year we have 4 positions available on our Governing Council and we encourage you to consider 
whether you are able to contribute to our school community in this way. We consider all nominations 
for Governing Council at our first meeting of the year which will take place after the AGM. 
 
Our Governing Council works with me to help set and monitor the direction of our School. It  meets 
twice a term at 6.30pm in the School Staff Room, usually in weeks 4 and 8. Governing Council comprises 
of myself, 10 elected members from the school community, the Deputy Principal and a staff 
representative. 

From the 10 School Community Members, there are 3 key positions they can nominate for:- 

1. Governing Chair Person 
2. Secretary 
3. Treasurer 

Attending the meetings is an important part of being on the Governing Council, but it involves more 
than that. In your role on the council, you are required to: 

• be a positive advocate for the school 
• share good news stories 
• represent the Governing Council at important school events 
• nominate a Governing Council representative to be part of an interview panel to select the site 

Principal’s position 



 

• monitor the implementation of the site improvement plan 
• approve the annual school budget 
• be an employing authority of out of school hours care (OSHC) 

If you wish to nominate for a position please send an email to dl.0285.info@schools.sa.edu.au or 
telephone and leave a message with the administration staff.  If we have more than 4 nominations then 
we will run a voting process via Zoom. 

If you have any questions regarding the AGM or nominating for Governing Council please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

I look forward to seeing you at our Zoom meeting. 

Kind regards 

 

Jo Simpson 
Principal 
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